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 CO-OP (R) BROMONE* RAT & MOUSE KILLER

500 g

10 x 50 g THROW PACKS

ONE FEEDING KILLS RATS AND MICE

RODENTICIDE PELLETS

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WARNING       POISON

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:  Bromadiolone 0.005%

REGISTRATION NO. 16699.01 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

INTERPROVINCIAL COOPERATIVE LIMITED  
P.O. BOX 1050,  

SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN  
S7K 3M9  

WINNIPEG       TORONTO        MONTREAL      MONCTON

CO-OP (R) BROMONE 
Contains 10 individual Throw Packs of 50 g each  

KILLS RATS RESISTANT TO WARFARIN AND PINDONE

BROMONE*

DIRECTIONS: For the control of rats and mice.  Place baits near
living and feeding areas and water supplies, such as around wall
perimeters, in rat holes, between walls or other protected areas.

FOR MICE:  10 - 15 g of bait should be placed at 3 to 4 meter
intervals.  An uninterrupted supply of bait should be maintained
at least 15 days.

FOR RATS: Each station should contain at least 120 g of bait,
however, smaller bait  placements of 30 - 60 g may be used when
more placements are needed to efficiently feed the rat population
present.  Maintain constant supply of bait at stations for at



least 10 days.

ONE DAY FEEDING WILL ACHIEVE CONTROL: when the baiting treatment
utilizes a sufficient number of placements that have been
consumed by the rats.  Control will be evident, however, only in
the following days.

PRECAUTIONS: PLACE BAITS IN TAMPER-PROOF BAIT BOXES OR PROTECTED
AREAS INACCESSIBLE TO CHILDREN, PETS, AND LIVESTOCK.

TOXICOLOGY; If swallowed by humans, domestic animals, pets, this
material may reduce the clotting ability of the blood and cause
bleeding.

FIRST AID: In case of ingestion, intravenous and oral
administration of Vitamin K1 combined with blood transfusions are
indicated as in the case of hemorrhage caused by over-doses of
bishydroxycoumarin.   Call a physician immediately.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with directions on this label.  It is an offense under
the Pest Control Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use of
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

* REG'D T.M. SANEX CHEMICALS LTD.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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